
Union Park Virtual Learning Expectations Matrix 
 

 

EXPECTATIONS 
All 
Settings Zoom Calls Zoom Chat Online Small 

Groups 
Emails/Canvas 
Messages 

Canvas Discussion 
Boards 

 Teamwork Matters 
-We do not cause 
problems for 
ourselves or others 
-Value the learning 
of others 

-We work with our 
groups and 
classmates 
-We participate in the 
group  

-We use the chat 
when asked to by the 
teacher or to ask or 
answer questions 

-We work with our 
classmates and 
teacher.  
-We participate as 
much as we can.  

-We answer emails 
in a timely manner. 
-We ask an adult for 
help when we need 
it. 

-We collaborate on 
our discussion board. 
-We respond to our 
peers using 
discussion boards. 

 Own our Learning 
and Actions 

-Follow directions 
from adults 
-Be prepared and 
ready to learn in all 
situations  

-We follow the 
directions 
-We gather all of our 
materials and use 
them wisely 

-We only use the chat 
for things that are on 
topic. 

-We follow our 
teacher’s directions. 
-We ask questions 
when we need help. 

-We use our email 
to contact our 
teacher.  
-We ask questions 
when we need help.  

-We give prepared 
and well thought out 
responses on our 
discussion boards. 

 Respect One 
Another 

-Show compassion 
for others 
-Respect school 
grounds 
-Care for others 

-We praise our 
classmates 
-We do not disrupt 
with distracting 
visuals 
-We are on mute 
when we are not 
speaking. 

-We are nice to our 
peers when using the 
chat. 
-We do not use the 
chat to talk to our 
friends during class 
time. 

-We are polite to our 
classmates and 
teachers. 
-We do not 
complain about the 
work we are doing.  

-We are polite in 
our emails and 
messages. 
-We proofread our 
emails and 
messages. 

-We are polite to our 
peers when using 
discussion boards. 
-We use school 
appropriate language 
when typing in 
discussion boards.  

 Optimize 
Opportunities for 

Growth 

-Always do our best  
-Reflect and find 
strengths and ways 
to improve 

-We participate in the 
class  
-We take notes and 
practice 
-We pay close 
attention to the 
teacher 

-We participate when 
we need to use the 
chat during class.  

-We try our best.  
-We ask questions 
when we need help.  
-We find ways to 
learn that work for 
us.  

-We use our emails 
and messages to ask 
relevant questions. 

-We read each other's 
responses and use 
them to learn. 

 Safety Always 
-Be aware of others 
-Notify an adult of an 
unsafe situation 
-ONLY use sites 
given to you by the 
teacher. 

-We are ONLY on sites 
that are given to us by 
the teacher 
-We ask for help when 
we need it 

-We use school 
appropriate language 
when typing in the 
chat.  

-We are ONLY on 
sites that are given 
to us by the teacher. 

-We only open 
emails from people 
we know.  
-If we are unsure of 
an email, we ask an 
adult for help.  

-We use school 
appropriate language 
when typing in 
discussion boards.  

 


